
       
       

        
       
       
       
       
                        

November 16, 2021 

  

 

 

Correction and Apology for the Announcement 

about UT Group’s Number of Technical Employees 

 

UT Group Co., Ltd. would like to apologize for the error in the “UT Group’s Number of Technical 

Employees Surpassed 30,000” released on Nov. 15, 2021 and to make correction as shown in below. 

 

1. Corrected announcement 

“UT Group’s Number of Technical Employees Surpassed 30,000” released at 4:00 p.m. on Nov. 15, 2021.  

 

2. Corrected part 

As of October 31, the number of technical employees in Japan had not reached 30,000. 

 

3. Outlook 

We expect the number of technical employees in Japan to surpass 30,000 by the end of November and 

will announce it. 

 

[For inquiries]  

Public Relations Section, Communication Strategy Unit, Management Reformation Division 

UT Group Co., Ltd.  

TEL: +81-3-5447-1710 

E-mail: prer@ut-g.co.jp 

Company name:  UT Group Co., Ltd. 

Representative:  Yoichi Wakayama, President, 

Representative Director & CEO 

(Securities code:  2146, TSE First Section) 

For inquiries:  Takahito Yamada, Senior Executive 

Officer and Division Manager, 

General Affairs Division  

TEL:   +81-3-5447-1711 

mailto:prer@ut-g.co.jp

